
Hi everyone 
 
For those who have already ordered tickets for the Bump Reunion, please 
ignore this message... 
 
It has been pointed out to me in the last few days that many people think the  
"Reunion" on the 6th September is restricted to people from the earlier period, 
like the 60's and 70's. Whilst this was the case with the one in 1998, this one 
is certainly not restricted in any way.... 
 
If you do currently, or have in the past, flown from, been a flying or social 
member, or worked there, or even sociallised regularly, then this is for you... 
 
The afternoon session is more for meeting friends and colleagues (of any era, 
not just the early days), and the evening session is very much an AIRFIELD 
PARTY. 
 
So please do not feel you are not eligible to attend - you are on the database, 
which means you are part of the airfield scene in one form or another! 
 
For catering reasons though, I am running rapidly out of time - I have to 
commit to catering numbers by evening of 31st August, so PLEASE send 
those forms and cheques as quickly as you can. 
 
Hope to hear from you all soon. 
 
Regards 
John Willis 
Bump Reunion 2003 
 
PS. If you have already contacted me to advise you can't make it, thanks - 
please ignore this of course.... 
 


